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Nick Toth

From: Timothy Sweeney <timothysweeneyri@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 8:17 PM
To: Nick Toth
Subject: Fwd: HDC app

 
Hi Nick,  
 
Thank you for all your help! Erich & I are authorizing Brooke Merriam to handle all HDC matters on our behalf.  
 
Let me know if you need anything else from us.  
 
Tim  
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Brooke Merriam <brooke@sunflowerld.com> 
Date: Tue, Jun 20, 2023 at 5:23 PM 
Subject: HDC app 
To: Tim Sweeney <timothysweeneyri@gmail.com> 
 

One more thing for the app. Can you email Nick Toth ntoth@bristolri.gov and state that you have authorized the 
proposed work and the application to HDC?   
 
Thank you! 
Brooke 
 
Brooke Merriam 
Sunflower Designs, LLC 
401-525-0634 
www.sunflowerld.com 
Instagram: @sunflowerdesignsri 
 
 
 

 

 Caution: CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


